FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION
Experimental Licensing Branch
445 12th Street, S.W,, Room 7A-321
Washington, D.C. 20554

September 26, 2017

Attn: Chad Green

Artis, LLC

480 Springpark Place, Suite 100
Herndon, VA 20170

DISMISSED-WITHOUT PREJUDICE
Dear Chad Green,
This refers to application, File No. 0230-EX-CM-2017, for an experimental authorization.
You are advised that the Commission is unable to grant your application for the facilities requested. The
location for the proposed testing at Herndon, VA falls within an exclusion zone designated to protect

federal government users of the requested specirum. The exclusion zones are designated at
https://www.ntia.doc.gov/fce-filing/2015/ntia-letter-fcc-commercial-operations-3550-3650-mhz-band.

Responses to this correspondence must contain the Reference number: 39031

Sincerely,

A=

Anthony Serafini
Chief
Experimental Licensing Branch



